

Golden Anniversary celebrated by Buttonville WI, York East. L-R 1977 President and 10 Past Presidents. Alice Brown, Rose Baker, Agnes Baker, Hazel Hooper, Hilda Kelly, Rose Barker, Drew Boyington, Jessie Francy (deceased), Gerrude Hood, Emily Stots, Dora Pralet.

MIDDLESEX COUNTY RALLY

One hundred and twenty members representing 31 Branches from Middlesex gathered for a "Mix and Meet Pot Luck Luncheon."

Highlighting the event was the scholarship presenation to Kathy McVicar by Mrs. Emerson Stanley, FWIO Board Director and Mrs. Raymond Lewis, Middlesex North President and hostess District.

An anniversary cake, cut by Mrs. George Wilson, former Editor of the Federated News magazine, and Northern Lights bulletin, honouring the founding of the first Women's Institute eighty years ago at Stoney Creek was included in the special celebration. All skits by Ilderton, Cloverdale and South Lobo were enjoyed.



L—Mrs. Emerson Stanley, FWIO Board Director presents scholarship cheque and plaque at Middlesex County Rally to Kathy McVicar, centre, assisting with the presentation, Mrs. Raymond Lewis, President Middlesex North District—Kathy will enter the Mathematics and Arts Course, University of Western Ontario.

REDNERSVILLE W.I.

The Tweedsmuir History Curator, Mrs. Nellie Montgomery convened a meeting entitled "Grandmothers". Members were asked to bring old keepsakes, artifacts and family possessions and tell how they came into their possession. Humourous readings about Grandmothers were given and many prizes to Grandmothers, (old, young, smallest shoe size, grandchild's funniest saying, the best whistler) were presented.

Old picture post cards and the Tweedsmuir Histories were displayed. A history of the Williamson Farm on Old Orchard Rd. was given by Mrs. Ruth Peck.



Mrs. Ethel Rudy (right) pinning a corsage on Mrs. Millington former member now of Toronto, at the Tavistock 75th Anniversary dinner for members, past members and guests. A former member Mrs. Harold Chapman, 91 returned for the event. Special guests Mrs. Archie Armour, Oxford North President brought greetings and Miss Helen McKercher was guest speaker.



Celebrating 80th Anniversary since the founding of the Women's Institute, Cassburn WI hold Tea at home of President, Mrs. Harold Allen.

Gilbert's Mills WI members bring magazines to donate to the local hospital waiting rooms.

Picton WI hold Citizenship and World Affairs meeting. The roll call was answered by showing a cartoon relating to World Affairs.